
MINUTES OF THE RIDGEWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION  

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 

JUNE 3, 2018 

 

Minutes of the Meeting/Spring Party of the Ridgewood Neighborhood Association held on 

Sunday, June 3, 2018 at the home of Bob and Linda Parriot, 16160 Ridgewood Drive.  The 

meeting of the Board of Directors was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Sandy Tibbets. 

• Present  of the Board were:  Sandy Tibbets,  President; Carol Dolan, Secretary; Sandy 

Fisher, Vice President;  Dave Palmer, Treasurer; Don Nester, Webmaster; Karen Hebert, 

Architectural Review Committee; Marty Gerbasi, Architectural Review Committee. 

 

• President Sandy Tibbets thanks hosts Bob & Linda Parriott for hosting the meeting/party 

at their home and she reminded everyone that the meeting was from noon until 2 p.m. 

• Sandy Tibbets gave the Treasurers Report and it was moved and seconded and 

unanimously accepted as reported. 

 

• In the absence of Carole Robinson as chairman of the Ridgettes Committee Sandy Fisher 

reported that the next Bunco game was scheduled for June 16th .   

 

• Sandy Tibbets then reported that Carol Dolan was resigning as Secretary after serving for 

over 4 years and that Cori Frank agreed to take the position of Secretary.  Sandy Fisher, 

current Vice President and Dave Palmer, current Treasurer, agreed to continue serving in 

their respective positions and it was unanimously approved 

 

• Sandy Tibbets reported the current Block Captains and stated there was a need for some 

Block Captains and a need for a Block Captain Chairman.  She said Sandy Fisher had a 

map available showing the boundaries of the blocks.   

 

• There was some discussion about whether to keep the meetings/social gatherings 

informal as they are currently, or expand them to proving full meals with a possible co-

pay.  The membership agreed to keep it informal and not to change it at this time. 

 

• Sandy Tibbets announced that there was a J.S. West representative present to answer any 

questions. 

 

• There is not currently a RNA Board Meeting scheduled, but if anyone is interested, 

please check the website for any upcoming Board Meetings. 

 

  

 

 



 

The meeting was adjourned at 2 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Carol Dolan, Secretary  


